
 ATHLETIC CONTRACT REVIEW MEETING #2                                                         

  November 6, 2017 
MEETING MINUTE: 

 

It was a great meeting with everyone. Lots of conversation and collaboration on ideas made the hour that 

we were here move quickly. Mr. Whitcomb and I are reviewing each of the contracts that were collected 

and will share any improvements with you as we move forward. Upcoming meetings will look further in 

depth on changes and comparisons to other districts. 

 

Topic #1: Reengage with Committee 

Everyone returned and spent more time conversing than the last meeting (last meeting was rather more 

objective). Everyone had stories on what they have been up to this past month along with how their 

children are doing.    

 

Topic #2: Each member will voice the content of the contract that has been noted/highlighted 

As a committee, we noted things that stood out through reading the contract. The common theme that was 

made is that some parts of the contract were too “wordy” and “vague.” Improvement suggested were that 

some of these areas of the contract be removed. This makes it easier to read for parents and athletes. 

 

Topic #3: Breakdown sections of the contract to hear reach members positive feedback (page by page) 

Though the contract is long, the points that are made are important points. Each section gives a thorough 

description on what the contract will work to defend.  

 

Topic #4: Breakdown sections of the contract to hear possible room for improvement (page by page) 

Pages need to be removed. Make the contract less complicated from beginning to finish. Adapt a short 

note from the Athletic Director. Appendix sections made available online for further explanation.   

 

Topic #5: Collection of Committee Member’s contracts 

Everyone handed in a copy that will be reviewed thoroughly in the upcoming weeks by Jon Schlesing and 

Ron Whitcomb.  

 

Topic #6: Good of the Order 

KEY TAKEAWAYS:  

The contract needs to be streamlined from its current format. It also needs to be more user friendly and 

revised to remove unnessicary sections. 

Meeting #3 will take place on December 4th at 5:00pm in the Athletic Office. Meeting minutes from 

today will be sent out to all committee members within a few days. Any questions, comments or 

concerns can be directed to Jon Schlesing at schlesingj@victorschools.org. 
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